
From: PJ Brooks <pj.brooks@Caslinc.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:06 PM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2022-210 PSH Pilot comment on draft RFA 
 
Hello Jean, 
We have 2 comments: 
 

1. In Section 9b. of the draft RFA, Resident Community-Based Coordination - an applicant is to 
provide (1) a chart showing evidence of owning and providing resident community-based service 
coordination on at least 2 PSH or permanent rental developments for homeless population.  OR 
(2) the FHFC form Resident Community-Based Services Coordination Provide Certification 
form.  Please provide a sample chart to eliminate any confusion on what the chart should 
include. 

 
2. Goals – the corporation has a goal to fund two applications that were awarded in the last pilot 

RFA.  With the limited amount of funding, it is likely, a 3rd application will not be awarded which 
would defeat the intent of the RFA to award three projects.  We request that the RFA limit the 
experience goal to one mandatory pilot RFA awardee, allowing other non-profits with 
experience to have a chance to compete.   

 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Phillip J. “P.J.” Brooks, MA, LMHC 
Chief Operating Officer 
2911 Fruitville Road 
Sarasota, FL 34237 
941-225-2373 
Fax: 941-366-0033 

 
 
Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for 
addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the 
intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or 
phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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